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MEMORANDUM TO:      James M. Taylor 
                    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:               John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:            PROPOSED RULE CHANGES TO 10 CFR SECTION 
                    50.55a, "CODES AND STANDARDS" 
 
 
     During the 421st meeting of the Advisory Committee on 
Reactor Safeguards, May 4-6, 1995, the Committee decided to 
review the proposed changes to 10 CFR 50.55a after the staff has 
reconciled the public comments.  The Committee has no objection 
to the NRC staff proposal to issue the proposed rule for public 
comment.   
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated April 17, 1995, from Frank Cherny, Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to Brian Sheron, Office of Nuclear 
Reactor Regulation, and Lawrence Shao, Office of Nuclear 
Regulatory Research, Subject: Internal Review of Proposed Rule 
Changes, Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 
50.55a, "Codes and Standards" 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     B. Sheron, NRR 
     R. Wessman, NRR 
     J. Strosnider, NRR 
     G. Bagchi, NRR 
     F. Cherny, NRR 
     L. Shao, RES 
     M. Mayfield, RES 
     G. Sege, RES 
� 


